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Changes to Absentee Voting 

 
 
EAU CLAIRE, WI – The following requirements for Absentee Ballots by Mail for the April 7 
Election have been changed to: 
 

◼ Voters have until 5 p.m. on Friday, April 3rd, to request that their municipal clerk mail an 
absentee ballot to them. 
 

◼ Voters have until 4 p.m. on Monday, April 13th, to return absentee ballots to their 
municipal clerk. 
 

◼ The witness signature requirement on the absentee envelope is lifted only if the 
absentee voter provides a written affirmation or other statement with the ballot that 
they were unable to safely obtain a witness signature despite reasonable efforts to do 
so, provided the ballots are otherwise valid. 
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